
THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
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Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

 Website: www.buckinghamschool.org   

               Facebook: thebuckinghamschool 
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The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment, 
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be 
unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to 
seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

3rd November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
As part of our Careers Provision in school, we have teamed up with Adviza, a registered charity that 
inspires and supports young people and adults to progress in learning and work. Not only does Adviza 
offer your child a careers guidance meeting in school, it also gives you access as a parent to webinars to 
help you support your child in their upcoming choices.   
 
Please see below a list of upcoming events that you might be interested in signing up for.  All webinars 
will be recorded and become available on the Past Webinars page so it can be viewed again at a later 
date. 
 
There are also some very good webinars on subjects and careers to be found on the Past Webinars page 
that your child may be interested in watching.  
 
Parent webinar: Choosing GCSE Options (Yr8/9): 
An opportunity to discuss the varying GCSE options available to Year 8/9 students and what this could 
mean for students going forward in their career journey. 
When: 10th January 2024, 6:00pm - 7:00pm 
To Book a place and more information:  
https://www.adviza.org.uk/Event/parent-webinar-choosing-gcse-options-yr89-24 
 
Parent Webinar: Year 12 Options 
A webinar for Parents/Carers and Students to have the opportunity to discuss routes into Higher Education 
and alternatives to university. 
When: 13th March 2024, 6:00pm - 7:00pm 
To Book a place and more information:  
https://www.adviza.org.uk/Event/parent-webinar-year-12-options-24 
 
Parent Webinar: Year 10 - Post 16 Options 
A webinar for Parents/Carers and students to have the opportunity to discuss Post 16 options, including 
College, T Levels, A Levels, BTECs 6th Form and Apprenticeships. 
When: 27th March 2024, at 6:00pm - 7:00pm 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss C Shanahan 
Curriculum Leader, Business and Careers Leader 
cshanahan@buckinghamschool.org 
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